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MINISTRY OF PUBLIC SERVICE AND ADMINISTRATIVE REFORMS
REPUBLIC OF MAURITIUS

12 February 2025

Ministry of Public Service and Administrative Reforms
Circular Letter No. 8 of 2025
E/152/48/15 v19 T7

From : Supervising Officer, Ministry of Public Service and Administrative Reforms
To : Supervising Officers in charge of Ministries/Departments

Notification of Vacancy

The United Nations Human Settlements Programme (UN-Habitat) is inviting
applications from eligible candidates for one vacant position of Senior Programme
Officer, Human Settlements, P5 level, at the UN-Habitat World Urban Forum
Coordination Office in Nairobi, Kenya.

2. The position is for a duration of one (1) year, and additional information thereof,
including the application process, is available online on the following link:
https:/ /careers.un.org/jobSearchDescription/252115?language=en

4. The closing date for submission of applications is 15 February 2025.

5. It would be appreciated if the contents of this Circular Letter could be brought to
the attention of all officers serving in your Ministry/Department.

@oigttcr
G. Callychurn (Miss)
for Supervising Officer

Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service
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